
NOTICE 
 

Due to the current events regarding 

COVID-19, 

The Village Hall will be closed to 

the public until future notice.   

 
Residents/Visitors to the Village Hall for 

routine business, such as payment of bills, 

various forms and applications, will be 

directed to place such items in the      
The Village of Lewiston 

Drop Box 
Located next to the circle driveway near the 

entrance to Village Hall. Please leave your name, 
address and phone number where you can be 

reached if necessary. A receipt can be mailed to 

you at your request. Anyone requesting permits, 

or similar requests can call the clerk’s office at 

716-754-8271 or send an email request to 

clerk@villageoflewiston.com.  Forms and 
information will be mailed to you.      

 

Stay home and stay safe! 
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